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Oregon is one of the easiest states to register and vote in.  I get a text that my ballot 

is in the mail, I complete and return it.  I get a text when it’s received and another 

when it’s counted.  I never have to wonder if my vote has been counted.  It should be 

this way in all 50 states.  In-person voting is a burden on working people, elderly 

people, parents and disabled people.  Why would you want to make voting harder?  

This is a ridiculous idea that is purely being pushed for purposes of voter 

suppression.  NO!!!!  I say NO!!! 


